

11 June 2018

## Dear Parent / Guardian

Could you spare just 1 minute to help the School Library be in with a chance of winning £5000 worth of National Book Tokens?

If so, please follow the link below and enter your name, email address and postcode together with our school name.

## nationalbooktokens.com/schools

Teachers, school staff and parents are all eligible to enter so please take a moment to help us be in with a chance of winning.

The competition closes on the 31st July.

Your support is much appreciated.

Brian McMillan Assistant Librarian